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2 CAIRD PARK MASTERPLAN (AN106-2006) 
 
Reference is made to Article I of the minute of meeting of this Committee of 22 August 2005 regarding 
the Caird Park Masterplan. There have been ongoing discussions with Caird Park Golf Club in respect 
of proposals to amalgamate the 9 and 18 hole Starters Box.   
 
The Committee is asked to note that following consultations with the Club it has been agreed that it 
would be of benefit to retain the status quo in the interest of customer care.  It is further proposed that 
a Friends of Caird Park group will be formed to include the key users and stakeholders in the park 
together with golf club members to encourage local community involvement.  The purpose of the 
group is to enhance linkages and joined up thinking within Caird Park and in addition to that to take 
forward the key elements to assist in the consultation process and taking forward the key elements of 
the Master Plan. 
 


